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Notice of Meeting  
 

Cabinet Member for Schools, Skills 
and Educational Achievement 
Decisions 

 
 

Date & time Place Contact Chief Executive  
Thursday, 8 October 
2015 at 11.30 am 

Room 111, County 
Hall, Kingston upon 
Thames, KT1 2DN 
 

Andrew Baird or Rianna 
Hanford 
Room 122, County Hall 
Tel 02085417609 or 
02082132662 
andrew.baird@surreycc.gov.uk or 
rianna.hanford@surreycc.gov.uk 
 
 

David McNulty 
 

 

If you would like a copy of this agenda or the attached papers in 
another format, eg large print or braille, or another language please 
either call 020 8541 9122, write to Democratic Services, Room 122, 
County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston upon Thames, Surrey KT1 
2DN, Minicom 020 8541 8914, fax 020 8541 9009, or email 
democratic.services@surreycc.gov.uk. 
 

This meeting will be held in public.  If you would like to attend and you 
have any special requirements, please contact Andrew Baird or 
Rianna Hanford on 02085417609 or 02082132662. 

 

 
Elected Members 
Mrs Linda Kemeny 
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AGENDA 
 

1  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
To receive any declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests from 
Members in respect of any item to be considered at the meeting. 
 

 

2  PROCEDURAL ITEMS 
 
 

 

2a  Members' Questions 
 
The deadline for Members’ questions is 12pm four working days before 
the meeting (Friday 2 October). 
 

 

2b  Public Questions 
 
The deadline for public questions is seven days before the meeting 
(Thursday 1 October) 
 

 

2c  Petitions 
 
The deadline for petitions was 14 days before the meeting and no petitions 
have been received. 
 

 

3  PROPOSED CHANGES TO ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR 
COMMUNITY AND VOLUNTARY CONTROLLED SCHOOLS FOR 2017 
 
The Local Authority must consult on any changes it wishes to make to the 

admission arrangements for community and voluntary controlled schools 

for 2017. Consultation must run for at least six weeks between 1 October 

2015 and 31 January 2016 and admission arrangements for 2017 must be 

determined by 28 February 2016. 

 
This report seeks authorisation to proceed to consultation on the 
following: 

 Chennestone Junior School - introduction of a feeder link from 
Beauclerc Infant Schools  

 Publishing a later start date for the primary admissions round 
(Reception and Year 3)  

 Reduction in Published Admission Numbers (PAN) for Ewell 
Grove Infant School (due to become an all through primary 
school in September 2017) from 70 to 60  

 Reduction in PAN for West Ewell Infant School (due to become 
an all through primary school in September 2017) from 120 to 60  

 
In addition, this report provides a summary of other proposed changes 
to PAN in 2017 which are not subject to consultation.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Pages 1 
- 66) 
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4  REQUEST TO APPROVE VALUE OF SURPLUS BALANCES TO 
TRANSFER TO SALFORDS PRIMARY SCHOOL (ACADEMY) 
 
Salfords Primary School converted to an academy on 1 July 2015 and 
thus the school must be advised of the Local Authority’s calculation of its 
surplus balances by 31 October 2015. The Cabinet Member is asked to 
approve the sums to transfer. 
 
 

(Pages 
67 - 70) 

 
 
 

David McNulty 
Chief Executive 

Published: Wednesday, 30 September 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOBILE TECHNOLOGY AND FILMING – ACCEPTABLE USE 
 

Those attending for the purpose of reporting on the meeting may use social media or mobile 
devices in silent mode to send electronic messages about the progress of the public parts of 
the meeting.  To support this, County Hall has wifi available for visitors – please ask at 
reception for details. 
 
Anyone is permitted to film, record or take photographs at council meetings with the 
Chairman’s consent.  Please liaise with the council officer listed in the agenda prior to the start 
of the meeting so that the Chairman can grant permission and those attending the meeting can 
be made aware of any filming taking place.   
 
Use of mobile devices, including for the purpose of recording or filming a meeting, is subject to 
no interruptions, distractions or interference being caused to the PA or Induction Loop systems, 
or any general disturbance to proceedings. The Chairman may ask for mobile devices to be 
switched off in these circumstances. 
 
It is requested that if you are not using your mobile device for any of the activities outlined 
above, it be switched off or placed in silent mode during the meeting to prevent interruptions 
and interference with PA and Induction Loop systems. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation 

 


